Treasure Comments

From: Niels Vernegaard <NielsPV@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2017 10:43 AM
To: Treasure Comments

Subject: blasting

Take a look at this link. The applicant thinks that blasting in Old Town will be a minor inconvenience. | suspect the
developer in Eagle Mountain told the neighbors the same thing. Two questions, who will be liable for damage to our
homes. What are the restrictions in Park City against blasting within city limits?

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1N- HWEwJZQ&index=1&list=PLaPEUAJ-ob5MuN 3hYSVMYxdnTZfpOP A

Niels P. Vernegaard
822 Lowell Ave



